
 

 

Granville Community Kitchen(GCK) is a community led food project which empowers our 

community through food. We are guided by principles of equity, respect and dignity. As an 

independent food aid provider we are open to all. We do not have a voucher or referral system. 

We do not ask questions. Any information shared with us is treated in the strictest of confidence.  

 

FOOD DISTRIBUTION, PREPARATION, SERVING & CLEAN-UP 

Our community meal is every Friday. Food is served 6:00-7:00pm.  

 

During the COVID-19 crisis we are offering a Grab and Go hot meal takeaway and prepackaged 

food parcels. Some parcels will take into account dietary and religious requirements and will be 

clearly identified. 

 

Food Preparation is from 3pm. Packers and cooks are expected to arrive at 3:00pm. Hosts and 

servers are expected to arrive at 5pm and stay through Clean-up, 7:30 or completed; tasks may 

vary  

 

Please check in with Dee or Leslie who will familiarise you with the space and tasks. Do not 

hesitate to ask questions if unsure about anything 

 

Food safety and hygiene practices dictate proper attire and good hygiene when working with 

food: NO HEELS/OPEN-TOED SHOES OR BARE FEET. Long hair must be tied back. Please 

be clean with fresh clothes and do not wear strong scented perfumes or colognes.  

 

Aprons and gloves are required at all times when packing, serving or handling food 

 

Wash hands using soap and water and put on gloves. Remember, ALWAYS WEAR GLOVES 

and change them often. Wash hands and put on new gloves after leaving your station/work 

area, when changing tasks, after touching hair, returning from the toilet, break/eating, 

sneezing/coughing, using mobile phones, etc. REMEMBER to remove your aprons before using 

toilets. 

 

IT IS TANTAMOUNT TO FOLLOW COVID-19 ADVICE 

WE ARE FOLLOWING A HIGH RISK SANITISING PROTOCOL TO MINIMISE RISK 

PRACTISE SOCIAL DISTANCING WHERE POSSIBLE. HOSTS WILL BE ASKED TO HELP 

MANAGE THIS WITH OUR GUESTS 

THE COLLECTION IS STAGGERED PRIORITISING VULNERABLE PEOPLE KNOWN TO US 

IF YOU ARE UNWELL OR HAVE ANY SYMPTOMS PLEASE DO NOT COME 

  

GCK is a safer space. We are working with many vulnerable people. We ask all volunteers to 

respect and be courteous, polite and friendly to all members, volunteers and staff. Any form of 

violence or discrimination will not be tolerated.  

 

 


